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Assalaamu alaykum! 
 
Car Parking 
 

For the past week, we have noticed that the car park is becoming very 
overcrowded with vehicles. This is causing congestion during morning 
drop off and afternoon pick up times. 
 
We are keeping an eye on the matter to find out which vehicles are 
unauthorised to park on the premises, and we will advise the vehicle 
owners appropriately.  
 
In the meantime, we would like to request for parents and guardians who 
find that the car park is full when they arrive in the morning or afternoon 
to use the free parking space on Park Lane, which is directly opposite the 
school and then walk into the building, if possible.  
 
In addition, parents are advised to be extra vigilant and keep hold of their 
child(ren)’s hand when walking them across the car park, particularly as 
vehicles are maneouvering. Jazaakumullaahu khairan for your 
cooperation. 
 
 

 

Sadaqah In Action! 
 

On Wednesday 19th January 2022, our school shura council meeting 
took place and the shura counsil, chose to give the money donated on 
the last day of the Autumn term to a charity that supports people who are 
sick as well as a charity who supports orphans. The money raised is 
being donated to 2 reputable charity organisations which are: Cancer 
Research UK and the Orphan relief fund by the Muslim Global Relief.  
 
Jazakumullaahu khairan to everyone who donated and well done to our 
school shura council for their excellent teamwork and leadership! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 
 
Upcoming Events 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
 
 

Educational Visits 

Whole school trip to the Science 
Museum, Friday 28th January 
2022. Drop off time– 8:45 and 
Pick up time: 3:15pm. 
 

 
Parents Coffee Afternoon 
 

Thursday 24th February 2022 at 
3:30pm. 

 

 

Half - term break 

Begins on Monday 14th February 
2022 ends on Friday 18th February 
2022.  

School resumes on:  
Monday 21st February 2022 

 
 

Assembly SMSC focus this week: 
 

 

Gentleness and Kindness 
 

The Prophet, peace and blessings be upon him said,  

“Indeed, Allaah loves gentleness in all matters.” 
 

(Saheeh Al Bukhari) 
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Science Museum Trip 

Alhamdulillaah our school Science Museum trip is quickly approaching. The trip will be taking place 
on Friday 28th January 2022 (next Friday). 

All pupils are to arrive at school by 8:45am. The coach will depart from the school at 9:00am and 
return to school by 3:15pm, in shaa Allaah.  

If there are any delays on our way back due to traffic etc, parents will be kept informed. 

Jazaakumullaahu khairan to all parents who have agreed to volunteer. All parent volunteers must 
report to the school reception office upon arrival, and you will be directed to the appropriate place 
by a member of staff. 

Children who bring in packed lunch to school must still to do so for the trip. Parents and guardians 
are advised to pack ‘easy to eat’ finger foods for lunch such as sandwiches, rather than foods that 
require cutlery (forks, spoons etc), such as rice, curry, pasta etc, as these would be challenging for 
children to consume on a trip. 

Children who receive our halal school lunches will be provided with a suitable packed lunch for the 
day, however, parents will still need to pack light snacks and water, as usual.  

All pupils are required to bring in a backpack on the day (no plastic bags allowed). Younger 
children will need spare clothes in their bags. School book bags will also not be required on this 
day.  

If there are any further questions and queries regarding the trip, feel free to email us on: 
office@uniqueacademy.education.  

 

Parents Coffee Afternoon – Thursday 24th February 2022 at 3:30pm 
 

Our second parents’ coffee afternoon is scheduled to take place on: Thursday 24th February 2022 at 
3:30pm.  
 

The agenda of the workshop will be to provide our RSE curriculum update as well as a workshop on 
‘Supporting behaviour management at home’.  
 

Our autumn term parents’ coffee afternoon had a fantastic turn out, Alhamdulillaah and we pray that 
even more parents can attend this upcoming event, in shaa Allaah. 
 
Jazaakumullaahu khairan for your continued support. 
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Recycled Cartridges 

The school is taking part in the ‘Recycling Cartridges’ initative, which 
involves donating full or empty printer cartridges to the school which can then 
be recycled.  

The cartridges collection box is displayed in the school reception area and we 
would like to encourage anyone who does have full or empty cartridges, to 
kindly deposit them into this box, in shaa Allaah. 

JazakaAllaahu khairan for your help and support. 
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Admissions  

We currently have 13 spaces available in our afternoon nursery class  
for January 2022 in take. 
 

Please kindly encourage family members and friends to apply by visiting: 
https://uniqueacademy.education/admissions.  
 

Admissions enrolment tours and interviews for Years 3 / 4, 5 / 6 for  
September 2022 intake have also commenced.  
 

 
Please encourage family members and friends to apply by visiting the same link provided above.  
 

Jazaakumullaahu khairan for your continued support. 


